
Saturday, October 08th 2011

This morning we had to get up pretty early because we had to make sure not to miss our 
plane to Munich. For the last time I had breakfast with my Polish host-family and the Italian 
guest-student who was also hosted by them. It was still dawning in the morning when we 
left to school, where the bus would be leaving. After some time of waiting and a warm-
hearted Good-Bye we moved off Prostki a bit delayed. There was a calm atmosphere in 
the bus everyone having got up early. I slept for example almost the whole drive to 
Warsaw where we arrived earlier than expected. So we had some time at the airport to 
spend. We mostly used it to 
buy some souvenirs and to 
issue our last Zlotys. After 
having had checked-in we 
met the students from 
Oristano once again. 
Unfortunately we had to say 
Good-Bye quite soon in order 
to be in time at the gate for 
boarding. There we had to 
wait some time because the 
plane had arrived late. The 
relatively short flight was 
without any bigger events, 
which made me catch up on 
the sleep I did not have last 
night. Having arrived at 
Munich we said good bye to 
each other knowing to have 
had 5 great days together in 
Poland.
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